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March 21, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned by collusion with President Putin. His leadership has

been destructive for the Russian middle class. It has led to violent bor-

der wars. It has tried to weaken NATO alliances. The strong ties between

your administrations give the impression that you are acting in his interests

rather than those of Americans. This perception is furthered by your appar-

ent use of Russian agents in the election, the plans for Secretary Tillerson

to skip a NATO meeting and the possible financial ties between Russia and

many in your administration.

Please assure me that you will provide information about all interna-

tional entanglements.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our independence.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


